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Application
number

WSCC/004/20

Name Nick Hutchins

Address STEPHENSON DRIVE, 24, STEPHENSON DRIVE, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4AP

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments Dunnings rod is already very dangerous to pull out on from adjoining roads such as Stockwell Road.
Adding more traffic and lorries will mean an increase in the chances of having an accident as visibility
is already poor. The crossroads at Saint Hill Road are already slow to pull out on without an increase in
lorry traffic. This should be stopped at any cost.
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